
 

Clery Crime Alert –Robbery 

   On May 11, 2021 at approximately 1825 hours the NYPD reports that unknown 

individuals did use physical force to remove an affiliate’s wallet and airpods when 

he was entering Riverside Park at 115th Street.  No weapons were displayed.  

Direction of is unknown flight.   Anyone with information regarding this crime, 

please call the NYPD 26th  Pct. Detective Squad at 212-678-1351 and Public Safety at 

212-854-5555. 

                              

 

Please note – Clery crime alerts are distributed, pursuant to Federal law, for specific crimes in 

defined locations. They do not, nor are they intended to present, a complete picture of crime 

on campus. 
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